
 

 

 

Pamela G. Monroe 

 Site Evaluation Committee Administrator 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Spokesperson for Municipal Group 1 

Docket No. 2015-06 

 

Dear MS Monroe, 

Due to a recent health issue concerning Mr. Steve Ellis, the Select Boards of Pittsburg, 
Clarksville and Stewartstown have asked me to replace Mr. Ellis. Mr. Ellis is the current 
spokesperson for Municipal Group 1. As a member of Municipal Group 1 I have agreed to 
accept that request. 

All three boards have voted and asked me to become their spokesperson. I am at this time 
respectfully requesting that the Site Evaluation Committee allow me to replace Mr. Steve Ellis 
in this important position due to Mr. Ellis’s ongoing health condition.  

Are there any other conditions or requirements that I need to fulfill due to this request? 

Thank you for any assistance that you may offer concerning this request. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Richard “Rick” Samson 

Coos County Commissioner 

District Three     


